
The Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation Secretariat is seeking to replace its Palo-Alto Networks PA-
3020 with a similar capacity Palo-Alto Networks security appliance and seek quotations from 
Singapore-based vendors for this system. 
 
The proposal must include installation and migration from the current PA-3020 and must include: 

- minimum 3 year premium support for the appliance and its software. 
- minimum 3 year subscriptions to Threat Prevention, WildFire and Advanced URL Filtering 

services. 
 
 
 
Please send detailed quotations and availability to procurement@apec.org by 23rd September, 
2022.  The APEC Secretariat will send out the purchase order for these items by the 30th of 
September, 2022 to the selected vendor. 
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